ATTENTION SALMON FISHERS

The Board of Directors of the Southern Southeast Regional Aquaculture Association,
Inc. seeks nominations for the following three (3) year seats:

e Power Troll -1 Seat
e Hand Troll - 1 Seat

e Seine - 2 Seats
e Gillnet - 1 Seat

Nominations must be in writing and include the permit holder’s name, address, vessel
name, phone number and a brief statement. Nominees must be “active” Southern
Southeast Commercial Salmon permit holders. Permit holders should nominate
person from their own gear groups.

SUBMIT NOMINATIONS TO:
SSRAA, 14 BORCH STREET
KETCHIKAN, ALASKA 99901
Or email: summerp@ssraa.org
For further information call {(907) 225-9605
Deadline: 10/20/23

PUBLIC NOTICE
PETERSBURG BOROUGH
ADOPTION OF ORDINANCE #2023-13

Ordinance #2023-13, an Ordinance Adjusting the FY 2024
Budget for Known Changes, has been adopted by the Borough
Assembly. Provisions of the ordinance take effect immediately.

A copy of this ordinance is posted at the municipal offices at
12 S. Nordic Drive, the US Post Office,
the City of Kupreanof Papke’s

review during normal office hours.

Published: September 21, 2023

Public Notice

The Health Resources and Services Administration has determined
that the proposed new Petersburg Medical Center will have no
significant adverse impact on the quality of the human environment.
The Environmental Assessment is on file at the Petersburg Library.
Written comments must be sent to ecreely@dowl.com by October 4,
2023.

Published: September 21, 2023

NOTICE IS HEREBY

_ pETERSBURG
GIVEN that the Board of Directors \*y’“ ",
of the Southeast Alaska Power 'z@ 1’6;
Agency (SEAPA) will hold a * SEAPA *
regular board meeting on
Southeast Alaska Power Agency

September 28, 2023 from lpm -
Spm and September 29, 2023 from 9am - 12Noon at the Dorothy
Ingle Conference Room at the Petersburg Medical Center in
Petersburg, Alaska. During the meeting the Board may enter into
an executive session to discuss a matter that may have an adverse
effect upon the finances of the Agency. For additional information,
please call 907.228.228]1.

Published: September 21, 2023




